
-----Original Message----- 
From: pmc22@gci.net [mailto:pmc22@gci.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2012 12:07 PM 
To: Rep. Bob Lynn 
Subject: SB 179 Protection of Vulnerable Adults 
 
Dear Representative Lynn, 
 
Thank you for your stellar service to the people of Alaska. 
 
I respectfully urge you to move this Bill from House State Affairs committee so that it may complete the 
process before the end of the session.  This Bill has no fiscal note nor opposition and has received 
support from Public Safety, Military Affairs, Older Alaskans Commission, Mental Health Trust Authority, 
AARP, AgeNet, Alzheimer's Resource Agency of Alaska, and many other providers of services to 
vulnerable adults. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Patrick M Cunningham 
Board Member, Alzheimer's Resource Agency of Alaska Associate Professor, School of Social Work, UAA 
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